## REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS

For the sick: Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Frank Riha, Carolyn Reiling, Mary Beth Grundman, Meg Richards, Brian Patera, Frank Deloske, Duane Poser, Warren Reznicek, Doug Stopak, Kay Riha, Myron Ondracek, Michelle Finney

# UPCOMING ACTIVITIES IN THE PARISH

Wed., Jan. 21, RE, 6:15 p.m.



# SATURDAY, JAN. 24, 5 P.M.

**Lectors:** Becky Herman-Ken Patry **Ordinary Minister**: Deacon Ficenec

**EMHC:** Leigh Ann Amerine-Karen Strasheim

Servers: Jack Parr-Tate Patera

**Greeters**: Paul Vodicka-Steve Murphy **Music**: Junior Choir-Candy Connery

# SUNDAY, JAN. 25, 9 A.M

**Lector:** Linda Christensen-Teresa Belter **Ordinary Minister**: Deacon Christensen

**EMHC**: Teresa Belter-Ron Cacka **Servers**: Lauryn Kalkowski-Alyssa Riha

**Greeters:** Kevin Carlson-Don Dalton **Music**: Ralph Meister-Sophie Davey-Melissa Ferris-

Mary Iverson



## SACRIFICIAL GIVING

Jan. 10th & 11 <sup>th</sup>	\$ 3384.98
Blessed & Thankful Camp.	\$ 965.00
Initial Offering 2015	\$ 17.00

### **RE HAPPENINGS**

Confirmation Rite of Welcome is Sunday, January 18 during 9:00 AM Mass.

The next parent seminar is scheduled for Wednesday, January 14 at 6:15 in Media Room.

We have Mass on Wednesday, January 28 at 6:15. Everyone is invited to join us.

### **FREE THROW COMPETITION**

The K of C free throw competition is for 9 to 14 year old boys and girls and will be held on Friday January 23rd at Platteview High School from 7pm to 8pm in the front gym. Winners of each age group wins a Knights of Columbus basketball and advances to districts!



#### **BOWLING NIGHT**

Cabin Fever? Join your parishioners for an evening of fun bowling on Saturday, Feb 15th for the annual Knight of Columbus Bowling Night. We will be bowling at the Papio Bowl in Papillion, 7:00 P.M. Sign your family and friends up in the back of the church!



Please mark your calendar for Sunday, Feb. 15<sup>th</sup>, the next Springfield Community Blood drive. Time will be 8:00 A.M. till 1:00 P.M. at the Springfield Fire Hall. You can make an appointment by calling Ralph @ 402-253-8301 or you can go online at Red Cross .org. to sign-up. We been having pretty good drives in the past and hopefully we can have another good turnout.

# Valentine Luncheon

Wednesday, February 4<sup>th</sup>
12:30 p.m.
Reservations by Sunday, Feb. 1
United Methodist Church
480 Main St., Springfield
402-253-2270